
MOSS HALL NURSERY SCHOOL 

END OF TERM NEWSLETTER 

As the end of term approaches we have many exciting 

seasonal activities planned for the children. This 

newsletter is to let you know what will be happening for 

the last 3 weeks of term. 

Monday 17th December  - Christmas Celebration 

On this day we are asking children who usually attend in 

the afternoons to come in the morning instead so that 

they can join in the celebrations. All children should arrive 

between 8.45 and 9.05. 

We will be celebrating Christmas by asking parents and 

carers to join us for Christmas songs in the garden, along 

with a short nativity. When you have taken your children 

into their classroom please come to the parent’s room for 

light refreshments while staff get the children ready. 

The singing and nativity will be short (15-20 minutes) and 

will end with the draw for the Hamper Raffle. 

Once this has finished parents and carers will leave the 

nursery and children will have a party in the classrooms.  

As it is mid-morning and children will be eating a lunch at 

midday we will be having just a few special snacks in a 

Christmas lunch box. Rather than asking parents to 

donate food, we are asking for a financial contribution of 

£3.00 per child. Please put this in an envelope with your 

child’s name on it and in to the office. 

The party will be finished by 11.45 and all children who 

usually attend for mornings or afternoons must be 

collected then. 

Children who attend for the whole day should be 

collected at their usual time.  

 

  

  

 

WELCOME TO SUBPREET 

We are pleased to welcome 

Subpreet Deu  as a new teacher in 

Green Class. 

She will be the key person for a new 

group of morning children, and will 

be taking over as the key person for 

Sian’s group of afternoon children. 

This will enable Sian to spend more 

time on her responsibilities as 

Deputy Head Teacher and as 

SENCO. 

She will, of course, continue to be 

very involved in the classrooms and 

will support the children in this 

transition.  

Hamper Raffle 

We are still collecting Hamper 

Donations. Please drop these off in 

the basket in the hall. 

Kalpna is now selling Raffle tickets 

50p each or £2 a strip. 



Monday 10th December 

We will be celebrating Hannukah with singing and dancing, with music provided by some of our 

parents. 

 Thursday 13th December – The Gruffalo’s child 

All children will be going to the Arts Depot theatre either in the morning or afternoon. You will 

already have had information about this trip. Many thanks to the parents who will be helping us on 

this day, If you have received the conformation letter please ensure you pay £10 for your ticket 

before Friday 7TH December. 

Friday 14th December – Seasonal Jumper Day 

We are asking children to wear a festive jumper and donate £1.00 to Save the Children. 

Tuesday 18th December – Visit to Church End library 

The children who have not yet visited the library will be going to see a Marionette show (Larissa and 

Cindy’s morning groups and some children from Elaine’s group). 

Thursday 20th December – Christmas Songs, Mince Pies and Mulled Wine in the Infants Playground 

There will be singing in the Infant Playground from 3.15 – 3.45. You are invited to collect your child 

early from nursery so you can join in. 

Friday 21st December – Last Day of Term 

The nursery will be open from 8.45 – 3.45. There will be no tea club on this day. 

 

Christmas Songs are attached to this newsletter so you can practice singing with your child in 

preparation for the Christmas  celebration. 

 

We hope that you will be able to join us at some of these events, and wish you all a happy holiday 

and a peaceful  new year.  

 

 

 


